
Silent Auction 

TATC General Meeting 

Wednesday, November 14, 2017, 7:00pm – 8:30pm 

Our annual silent auction helps us support Pretlow Library by providing the funds for our 

yearly donation. It also helps to assist our endeavors in the local community through our 

volunteer work in local city, county and state parks. Local outfitters are donating not-to-

be missed items for bid! And we encourage you to donate good stuff too. Suggestions 

are food items, gift baskets, gift certificates and gently used items - REMEMBER - one 

person’s junk may just be junk. See 

http://www.tidewateratc.com/tatc/docs/bid_sheet.pdf to print out a bid sheet to 

accompany your item. And most importantly, show up with your checkbook and support 

your club!  Set up at 7 pm, auction begins at 7:15 pm. Norfolk Public Library: Mary D 

Pretlow Anchor Branch, 111 W Ocean View Ave, Norfolk, VA 23503. Michelle Cobb, 

mcobbTATC@gmail.com 
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